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Dominique Bourassa has concluded her term as chair of CC:DA and has been replaced by Tina Shrader of the National Library of Medicine.
Kathy Glennan remains ALA’s representative to the RDA Steering Committee (RSC). The structural changes for North American representation to the RSC have not yet been implemented; Kathy will remain in place until they have been.
Although IFLA’s FRBR: Library Reference Model has not yet received final IFLA approval, RSC decided to move ahead in revising RDA to conform to LRM. This is a big project and therefore RSC decided not to take any revision proposals during 2017. RDA content will be frozen from April 2017 to April 2018. Instead RSC will concentrate on restructuring RDA for LRM, as well as a major revision of the RDA Toolkit. Among other things, the LRM restructuring will include creating a space in RDA for the new entities “res”, “nomen”, “agent”, “collective agent,” and “time-span”.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Of significance for SAC, the scope of “person” in LRM will continue to exclude fictitious characters, in spite of significant opposition during the world-wide review period. However, the authors of LRM issued an “explanation” document with their lightly-revised LRM document in which they state: 
The fact that IFLA LRM excludes personas, spirits, fictitious characters, etc., from the scope of the person entity does in no way indicate that IFLA LRM prescribes that the current practice of creating authority records for personas, spirits, etc., as authors, should be abandoned: it simply indicates that the semantics of such authority records is that some non-fictitious agent (either a person or a corporate body), created some work that was published under a nomen that is understood as referring to some fictitious being.
It is not clear how this can work; however, it does offer the possibility of (somehow) continuing the now well-established practice of establishing fictitious characters representing persons (and possibly other entities) in the Name Authority File. The RSC Fictious Entities Working Group is attempting to find a solution.
The SAC-RDA Subcommittee continues to pause its work pending the outcome LRM-related changes to RDA. This may involve a hiatus of a year or more; the Subcommittee would like to remain in place but will be inactive for that period.
The moratorium on adding new relationship designators to RDA remains in place. It is expected that PCC will publish its guidelines for the use of relationship designators in authority records soon after this Midwinter meeting.

